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12/09/2019  14:57:132019/3891/P SUPPRT Mr G David I do not agree with some of the other comments I have read that this new building will be too tall and 

overbearing. This area and London as a whole is an urban area developing all the time. Clearly as seen all 

over London there is and ever improving skyline with taller buildings which confirms that the only availability for 

the necessary residential increase in London, is upwards. There is an ever increasing demand in London for 

more residential and more hotels. This building typifies the demand which we need to embrace for the future. 

If we do not, London and this particular area will not develop strongly and will lose out to other areas where 

such development is happening

12/09/2019  11:09:542019/3891/P SUPPRT Harrison I would like to reiterate what my flat mate has said.

I also add that I would like Camden to ensure the developer sticks to a time line to commence  and complete 

the building works promptly.

Overall, the pictures of the new building look excellent and I hope the end result will be the same

12/09/2019  11:05:062019/3891/P SUPPRT Nate Harris This new building, once built, will be great for me living next door.

I do hope that the build will be expedited as quickly as possible to minimise any inconvenience. it will be good 

for us locals if a time schedule can be documented
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